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Example of upgraded school facilities in NSW 

Investing in our school 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its 
program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more 
than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education 
infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy. 

Melrose Park Public School redevelopment 

The NSW Government is increasing its investment in public education infrastructure, with funding for 23 new and 
upgraded school projects announced as part of the NSW 2022/23 Budget. This includes the redevelopment of 
Melrose Park Public School to meet anticipated enrolment growth in the area. This project will provide new fit-for-
purpose learning spaces and core facilities.  

Early planning has begun. At this stage of the project, site investigations and needs analysis are undertaken. This 
phase involves consideration and studies of demographic trends, education requirements, catchment boundaries, 
heritage requirements, transport links and possible shared use opportunities. Doing so means that we consider 
the needs of the local area now and into the future, and ensure the right school is designed for the community.  

In the next phase of the project, consultants such as architects and engineers are appointed and further site 
investigations take place, along with development of master plan options. Once a preferred option is identified, 
government approval of a business case is needed to progress to delivery of the project.  

How can I get involved? 

We are committed to working together with our school communities and stakeholders to deliver the best 
learning facilities for students. As the project progresses we will share details with the community for feedback. 

A dedicated project page has been published on the School Infrastructure NSW website, which is updated as the 
project progresses. You can also contact us via our community information line and email on the details below.  
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The information below takes you through the journey of upgrading or building a new school.
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